
Liberty  working  to  bring
solar to customers
Liberty Utilities will host a free solar for homeowners and
small businesses workshop next month to provide information on
solar energy as well as its solar incentive program.

Th workshop will be April 5 from 6-7pm at BaseCamp Conference
Center in Olympic Valley.

Utility representatives will be available to discuss various
aspects of installing and using solar energy for residential
and small business facilities. Anyone may attend, but only
Liberty Utilities customers are eligible to apply for the
utility’s solar program. The program provides cash incentives
to offset the cost of installing solar panels. Schools within
Liberty’s service territory are also eligible.

Representatives will also discuss energy efficiency options
available  through  Liberty  Utilities,  including  free  energy
audits to identify ways homeowners and businesses can save on
energy use and costs.
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